

National Association of University Women

April 18th, 2015

My Dear NAUW Sisters:

The 1990 NAUW National Convention was held in St. Louis, Missouri and our NAUW hymn was presented and adopted. In 2016, the 68th NAUW National Convention will be held again in St. Louis, Missouri. Let's make history again.

I am calling on all singers and musicians to join me in the organization of our NAUW National Chorus.

Plans are in the making for us to render four songs during the convention. The songs will be very familiar to you, so come on my sisters, step forward and lend your voice, as we give birth to the National NAUW Chorus.

"Our work on Earth will stand....." Song selections will be forwarded to those who sign up. My sisters, I need you to make this Chorus a success.

I thank you in advance "as we strive to reach the sky".

Sisterly, Enelyn Gentry Howel

Evelyn Gentry Howie

CC: Evelyn L. Wright, National President

National Board of Directors

"Progressive Women Remaining Relevant in a Global Society"